Debra ThomEson

|
From: none none <feraltmcloud@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 2:09 PM
To: Assemhly
Subject: Mandate 7

State mandate #14 appears to require we supply this option to help prevent the spread of the Covid 19 virus.
However, even without the State mandating this option, | fully support it. It would seem to be less costly than
not offering it on more than one level: by slowing the spread among a healthy population, preventing
symptomatic persons from ignoring those symptoms because they fear being unable to afford the immediate
cost, cost of any medical treatment required if untreated which will be added to costs of others to cover casts
to the medical community among a myriad possibility of other reasons.

Therefore | urge you to adopt this Public Health Mandate to protect the public health.
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